
  

 
 

 
Sam I 
No address provided  
Via email: fyi-request-29414-613898c1@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
20 December 2024 
  
 
Kia ora Sam 
 
Official Information Act request dated 2 December 2024 
 

We refer to your email dated 2 December 2024 requesting information under the 
Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).  

Request: You have asked for the release of all Police Ten 7 / Ten 7 Aotearoa Episodes. 

Response: In accordance with section 15 of the Act, TVNZ applies a licensing charge 
for footage requests. If you would like copies of Police Ten 7 / Ten 7 Aotearoa 
episodes, please submit a footage licensing request here  
https://licensing.tvnz.co.nz/footage-request-private-setting/ so that our Digital 
Production Library team can assist you. so that our Digital Production Library team 
can assist you.  

We will now close your OIA request.  

We trust this information assists. If you are dissatisfied with this response section 28 
of the Act provides you with the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman in 
order to seek an investigation and review.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Official Information Requests Team 
TVNZ  
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